July 3,2018
via e-mail and U.S. Regular Mail

Taryn Kryzda

Martin County Administrator

Martin County Board of County Commissioners
2401 SE Monterey Road

Stuart, Florida 34996

Re: Request to Withdraw the Application for the Little Club Condominium Wireless
Telecommunications Facility Revised Master / Final Site Plan (L002-005)

Dear Ms. Kryzda:

After careful consideration and a review of the application, meetings, hearings and other matters relating
to the proposed Little Club Condominium wireless telecommunications facility, Dynamic Towers, Inc.
(“DTI™), as agent, and Little Club Condominium, Inc. (“Little Club™), as applicant. have decided pursuant
to Article 10 of the Martin County Land Development Regulations to withdraw its Master/Final Site Plan
application for the wireless telecommunications facility at the Little Club development. While we were
disappointed in the Board of County Commissioners (“Board”) findings at the March 27, 2018, meeting,
and continue to believe that no material misrepresentations were made to the Board in September 2016 or
any time before or thereafter, we believe it is in the best interest of the parties to withdraw the application
and reevaluate the situation and opportunities ahead.

Please confirm this application has been withdrawn and the hearing scheduled with the Board of County
Commissioners for July 10, 2018, is cancelled.

We apprecmte your attention to this matter and please feel free to call if you have any questions or
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Kevin Aycock, Pr851de it
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Alan Conway, President
The Little Club Condominium Assocnatlon Inc.

Sincerely

Ce: Tyson J. Waters, counsel for DTI (via email only)
Tim Wright, counsel for Little Club (via email only)
Krista Storey, Martin County Senior Assistant County Attorney (via email only)
Ruth Holmes, Martin County Senior Assistant County Attorney (via email only)



